Birthday Celebrations

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Charles Olbon School welcomes the opportunity to acknowledge birthdays and to share these
happy events with our students. If you wish to send in a class treat, you are invited to do so. All
edible treats must be commercially packaged with clear and visible ingredient labels. Items
with peanuts or peanut products will not be allowed as we are moving toward a nut free school
environment. Because there are so many children with allergies and special dietary needs, we
recommend sending in a small non-edible item in lieu of food treats. These may include
stickers, pencils, small notepads or erasers. Items will be limited to one small item per child.
No goody bags will be allowed.

Thank you in advance for joining us in giving students healthy, safe opportunities to celebrate
important events.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Giovanna Irizarry
Principal
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